


































































































41\ •. Public Hearing and Decision to Abandon a 60-Foot Wide. Public Roadr 
easement as Shown-off·cos 632, Located in the soutftAalrof~eCM>ff1b, T2N/ 
RSE 1 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

PERSONS WHO WILL TESTIFY AT THIS HEARING SHALL PRINT THEIR NAMES AND 
ADDRESSES BELOW. YOU WILL TESTIFY IN THE ORDER THAT YOUR NAME IS 
LISTED. 

PLEASE PRINT 
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O'Callaghan, Sean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cyndi@bridgeband.com 
Tuesday, May 06, 2008 8:41 AM 
O'Callaghan, Sean; Durkin, George 
Martin Road abandonment of easement 

Greetings, County Commissioners, 

My name is Cyndi Crayton. I was a member of the original Trails Advisory Committee that 
drafted the Gallatin County Trails Plan, and am a current member of the Gallatin County 
Trails Advisory Committee. I would like to speak, strongly, in favor of maintaining (NOT 
abandoning) the Martin Road easement. 

There is absolutely no reason to abandon this section of Martin, and many reasons for keeping 
it in place. In 1980 (according to the area map), concessions were made to maintain a public 
easement proving access via Martin Road into public land. Why waste taxpayer time and money 
undoing this previous action? Once we get rid of a public access to public land, it will 
cost taxpayers an extraordinary amount of money to restore that access in the future, if it 
is desired to do so. 
With increasing population and relatively few means of public access to the Bridger Range, 
there should be no decrease of ways for the public to access public land. Since it is an 
existing public easement but isn't yet a constructed road, few people know that it exists. 
This easement seems a prime candidate for encouraged use and for enhancement, maybe even 
through open lands/space funding. As Gallatin County grows, and the numbers of trails and 
open space users continues to increase, it would be a wise and foresightful decision by the 
County Commission to keep and to enhance all existing means of public access. 

Thank you, 

Cyndi Crayton 
4027 Bridger Canyon 
Bozeman MT 59715 
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Murdock, Bill 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear BCC, 

Provance, Lee 
Friday, May 02, 2008 11 :06 AM 
Murdock, Bill; Skinner, Joe; White, Steve 
Mathers, Earl 
Martin Road Abandonment 

I spoke with Jane Mercen a couple of months ago about the Martin Road aba ment. She told me a 
was an additional parcel between her client's property (which was said to be the en o <tt<~J.d.!.u...i~ 
boundary. I have since found out that this is not the case. I am told that her client owns all of the parcels and the 
Martin Road right-of-way does indeed run all the way to the USFS boundary. 

If this is the case, the abandonment of Martin Road would be illegal and would easily be overturned in court if 
challenged by the USFS or any recreational or access group. If I were in your shoes, I'd vote against it, unless it can be 
proven that the right-of-way does not provide access to public land as stated in the MCA. 

I don't know what your plan is, but thought that I'd give my best advice to you, prior to the meeting. I do not plan on 
attending the meeting, unless you want me there. 

Thanks- Lee Provance, Road and Bridge Superintendent 
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